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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF RIO GRANDE CITY, TEXAS
FISCAL YEAR 2020-2021 MUNICIPAL BUDGET

The City Commission of Rio Grande City, Texas will hold a public hearing on the 2020 — 2021
Municipal Budget on Wednesday, September 2, 2020 at 6:00 p. m. via videoconference you can
Join from your computer, tablet or smartphone @https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/311456805
You can also dial in using your phone @ 1(872)240-3212, Access Code: 311-456-805. The facility
will not be open to the public. The meeting will be live streamed on Rio Grande City’s Facebook
Page for those wanting to watch the meeting. '

All citizens and interested persons are encouraged to attend this hearing and present their views
to the City Commission. Disabled individuals who might have difficulty attending this public
hearing should contact the Interim City Secretary’s office at 956-487-0672 to arrange for special
assistance. A copy of the proposed budget is available for viewing at City Hall during the hours
of 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. If you are unable to attend this public hearing, you may send comments
to: City of Rio Grande City, City Hall, 5332 E. HWY 83, Rio Grande City, Texas, 78582,
attention Melissa Garza, Interim City Secretary.



